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Re: ALA Director of Administration Resignation 
Date: 6-June-2021  
 
Hello ALA Members, 
 
It is with great regret that we inform you of the immediate resignation of Deb Rhodes from the position of 
ALA Director of Administration. 
 
Since her election in 2019, Deb exercised her duties with great care, intelligence, and diligence. She was 
always a strong source of expertise and experience for her colleagues, and her financial expertise and 
governance knowledge will be missed.  
 
The ALA Board of Directors thank Deb for her tireless work.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
ALA Board of Directors 
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